A series of procedural moves and political infighting has led to further delays on the Senate bill implementing the unfulfilled 9/11 Commission recommendations (S.4).  Senators were unable to agree to consider the amendments as one package, which would allow the bill to move to a final vote. This is largely the result of the proposal of unrelated amendments to the legislation. In a letter to Minority Leader Mitch McConnell (R-Ky), VOICES Founding Director Mary Fetchet and Family Advisory member Carol Ashley joined members of Families of September 11th in calling for the removal of “highly provocative, irrelevant amendments.”  Although a final vote is possible on Friday, it will likely not occur until early next week.  The threat of a veto still remains, however, over the inclusion of collective bargaining rights for Transportation Security Administration (TSA) workers. Check the VOICES website for more information as it becomes available. 
If you’ve been following this week’s news relating to S.4, the Senate’s legislation to implement the unfulfilled 9/11 Commission recommendations, you are likely aware of the “political gridlock” that has settled in. VOICES feels strongly that this legislation is critical in providing for the safety and security of the American people – and should be treated as such. Yesterday, in a letter to Senator Mitch McConnell, I joined several other family members in calling for the removal of “highly provocative, irrelevant amendments” from this legislation. Please see below for the full text of this letter, as well as more information on this issue.
I urge you to contact your Senators and express to them your opinion regarding the importance of this legislation. I can’t tell you enough how much of an effect your involvement has on the Senate’s actions.

As always, please feel free to contact our office if we can be of any assistance. 

